

Merry Christmas and Happy Hanukah to all of our families! Many thanks to those who brought in a special treat for the Thanksgiving Day feast. The children truly had fun dressing up as Pilgrims and Indians and learning their customs. We hope all of you had a nice Thanksgiving and are getting ready for all of the December festivities here at Bobbie Noonan's.

Santa will be coming to visit the children on Wednesday, December 13th. He will be bringing in a jolly gift for all. If you would like your child to participate please bring in \$7.00 by Friday, December 8th. If you include this payment in your tuition please make a notation. Thank You!

HOLIDAY TUITION NOTES:

(1's, 2's, 3's)

There will not be any classes for ages 1-3 from Tuesday, December 26th through Friday, December 29th. This means PRE-SCHOOL (1/2Day) CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND. Preschool will resume as usual on Tuesday, January 2, 2024.

Daycare children MUST fill out a daycare form stating whether your child will be attending the week of December 26th. If your child does NOT ATTEND the week of December 26th only 1/2 tuition will be due. If you have any questions please stop by or call the office.

Please remember that tuition is due the first day of the week that your child attends. Any child whose tuition falls two weeks behind will be dropped and will need to re-register. For those parents paying bi-weekly, please remember that your tuition is due at the beginning of the two week period.

VPK HOLIDAY TUITION NOTES:

There will be NO VPK CLASSES from Tuesday, Dec. 26th through Friday, Jan.. 5th. Therefore, VPK ONLY CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND. If your child is a VPK student and stays for wrap around care please fill out the daycare form stating whether your child will be attending.

SPECIAL NOTE: The state does not pay child care facilities when there is NO VPK session in progress. Because of this, if your child DOES attend the week of Dec. 26th OR the week of Jan. 2nd the Bobbie Noonan's regular tuition rate of \$230.00 will apply. If your child does NOT ATTEND the week of December 26^{th or the week of January 2nd} only 1/2 of their VPK co-pay rate will be due. If you have any questions please stop by or call the office.



We would also like to remind parents that we have begun incorporating I-PADS into our program. If anyone has an I-Pad that they would like to donate or would like to contribute to this life-changing event PLEASE be sure to stop by the office. As always, we appreciate your dedication and support.

HOLIDAY EVENTS:

SEE MONTHLY CALENDAR

IT'S HAPPY BIRTHDAY TIME!!!!

Gabriella Harris	12/04/2020
Miss Ar'iah Williams	12/08/2019
Kylie Nguyen	12/09/2018
Amira Perez	12/12/2019
Grayson Holmes	12/13/2018
Presley Pappalardo	12/17/2019
Briar Woodall	12/20/2020
Emma Ammons	12/24/2019
Maurice Ammons	12/24/2019
Malik Cobb	12/30/2021
Michael Cobb	12/31/2018



From all of us at Bobbie Noonan's to you - HAVE A SAFE AND FUN-FILLED HOLIDAY SEASON!!!!! MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HANUKAH!!!!

Sincerely,

Ms. Tricia

